Acle Parish Council AGM – Monday 11th April 2022 – Police report – Acle Local Policing Neighbourhood Team. 
PC 1586 Jackie Chambers and PC 1682 Steve Godden. 
Please note recent change of supervisor to Sgt 487 Olly Ketteridge.
We have had a look at the crime figures for Acle from 01/01/2022 to 30/03/2022. 
There were 47 Crimes raised;
19 of those crimes were domestic related. 
Crimes of note would be theft of cooking oil, this investigation is still in progress, 3 suspects have been interviewed. 
Criminal damage to the public toilets. No suspects identified.  We have liaised with the staff at the Recreation Centre and they have confirmed there has been no damage reported to their site. 
1 x Theft from Motor Vehicle – power tools stolen. 
1 x attempted Burglary Dwelling – rear patio doors tampered with, this was discovered after not being used over winter – no entry gained, nothing stolen. 
1 x Burglary Business – looks like entry was gained but nothing stolen. 
The rest consist of various crimes not relating to any public interest. 
We appreciate that these crime figures do not cover the full year, the monthly News Letters cover those for you, we have just broken down the last 3 months for Acle so you can get a snap shot of the type of crime that occurs in your village.  As always, if there are any crimes of concern then please get in contact and we can talk those through with you if permission allows. 

[bookmark: _Hlk100056820]We held our Priority Setting Meeting for the Acle LPNT on 29th March. 
The following priorities we set:
Speeding and Traffic Calming.
Tackling Anti Social Behaviour. 
We continue to pay attention to the school parking issues outside Acle Academy.  The school are always very welcoming to our presence in the area. 
We have conducted several speed checks on the South Walsham Road and outside the Hermitage Public House.  Further plans are in place to carry out more action days with the Road Collision Reduction Team which will encompass further speed checks.  Our local Special Constabulary Traffic Officer has also been helping out in the area.  Speed checks will be carried out as often as we can. 
We have launched a Road Safety Sign competition with Acle Primary School.  Each year group will be designing signs to have put up around the village to encourage road safety and reduce speeding.  There will be one winner picked from each year.  We are excited to see the results and will be collecting the final entries after the Easter Holidays.  As part of this initiative we also did a road safety assembly with the children at the school. 
On March 16th we were outside the co-op in Acle to speak to the community face to face and answer any concerns they had, this was well attended, we will also be holding further community engagement days in which the team will set up at a location in the village and be available for the community to come and speak to us.  Please follow Broadland Police Facebook page for any details of any future engagement events in your area.
The next Priority Setting Meeting will take place at 6pm on 28th June 2020 via Microsoft Teams, please get in contact with us on SNTAcle@norfolk.police.uk for any further information or to raise any concerns. 
Please see the enclosed promotional posters for Community Speed watch and Neighbourhood Watch. 

